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Be prepared! 
Getting ready to celebrate Christmas.
“Let every heart prepare Him room.”   Luke 2: 1-7

Facebook picture of the week

The week ahead . . .
Monday 4 December
13.30 - 15.30 Remove and Lower Four House Netball 
College Netball courts
17.15 - 18.30 Life Drawing
Art Room 1
18.30 - 19.30 PTA AGM Meeting
The Core

Tuesday 5 December
09.30 - 10.30 Upper Four House Netball
College Netball courts
15.00 - 17.15 Upper Five Island Schools Netball Tournament 
Beau Sejour, supporters welcome

Wednesday 6 December
13.30 - 15.30 A Midsummer Night’s Dream
Performance for Melrose, College Hall
15.00 - 17.15 Lower Five Island Schools Netball Tournament 
Beau Sejour, supporters welcome
17:00 - 19:00 Upper Sixth Parents Evening
Elizabeth College

Thursday 7 December
11.15 - 12.15 Upper Five and Sixth Form House Netball 
College Netball courts
19.00 - 22.00 A Midsummer Night’s Dream
College Hall

Friday 8 December
08.30 - 10.30 Upper Four, Last Orders Performance Drama 
Studio
11.15 - 12.15 Lower Five House Netball
College Netball courts
19.00 - 22.00 A Midsummer Night’s Dream
College Hall

Saturday 9 December
10.00 - 14.00 GCSE Art Workshop
Art Room 1 and 2
19.00 - 22.00 A Midsummer Night’s Dream
College Hall

Communications sent home this week

Click here to view 
the full College Calendar

Theme for the week:

Michaelmas Term 2017

The Art and History departments have collaborated to produce 
Memorial Poppies with Remove, Lower and Upper Four to 
commemorate the Royal Guernsey Light Infantry's foray into battle 
in Cambrai in 1917. 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream

Saturday 2nd December 
12.00 - 16.00 (technical rehearsal)

Sunday 3rd December
10.00 - 16.30 (dress rehearsal)

Tuesday 5th December
16.00 - 19.00 (dress rehearsal)
Optional extra - to be confirmed.

• Carol Service invitation to all Parents

• TEFL Information to Upper Five, Lower Sixth and Upper Sixth

• UCAS and Careers Information Letter to Lower Sixth Parent

• Christmas Fayre Flyer to all Senior School Parents

• Reminder to Parents to purchase tickets for the School Play

The Ladies' College Christmas Fayre is on Thursday 14th 
December 15:00 - 17:00. We would be grateful for your 
contributions which could include:

• A raffle prize to add to our raffle table with its star prize of
flights for 2 to London

• A chocolate item or a bottle for our Christmas tombola
• Christmas decorations or items
• Cakes
• Your time manning a stall
• Any other contributions welcome!

Donations can either be left at reception or else a marked box 
will be placed in the entrance hall on the evening of the Carol 
Service on Monday 11th December. Alternatively, please email 
Cathy Perkins on cathy.perkins@specsavers.com for 
collection.

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=ladiescollegegsy%40gmail.com&ctz=Europe/London
http://ladiescollege.com/
https://twitter.com/LCGSY
https://www.facebook.com/TheLadiesCollegeGuernsey/



